From: mike butt 
Sent: 14 September 2016 12:45
To: Emily Shaw
Subject: Planning Application Objection 16/01525/F

Hi there,

I wish to object to the planning application 16/01525/F

The Pheasant Plucker/Bishop Blaize is a Public House for locals and visitors not a holiday camp or a potential  development area for houses that is why an ACV is registered on it.

If the current owner can't make a go of it they have an opportunity to sell it to someone else who can. It is situated in a conservation area and an area of Outstanding Natural Beauty and is next to a house that is grade 2 listed building. Please refuse the application.

In regards to the shed, it is already in position and looks to be in use, the current owners of the property are fully aware of planning law and should have made a planning application before building the shed where it is. 

To my mind there should be a separate planning application to the two bed Cottage and it should be a retrospective application

Please refuse the application for what is an ugly eyesore for the folk living in Sibford Ferris

Michael Butt

